NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING

On May 27, 2020 at 10 a.m., a phone conference will be conducted by Arcola Community Unit 306 School District. The purpose of the meeting will be to discuss the district's plans for providing special education services to students with disabilities and English Language Learners who attend private schools and home schools within the district for the 2020-2021 school year. If you are the parent of a homeschooled child who has been or may be identified with a disability or as an English Language Learner and you reside within the boundaries of Arcola Community Unit 306 School District, you are urged to email me your phone number so that I can include you in a conference call.

If you have questions pertaining to this meeting and/or want to make your phone number available to me, please contact Cathy Brimner at cbrimner@arcolaschools.com.